
 

 

 

                   Apache Junction Police Department 
                Interdepartmental Memo 

      
 
  

 
 
DATE:   07/18/16 

 
TO: Captain Mullender   

 
THROUGH:       

 
FROM: Sergeant Saldana 

 
SUBJECT: Qucik Trip #437 liquor license application  

 
 
I have reviewed Quick Trip’s #437 liquor license and inspected the store. During my 
inspection Quick Trip was currently displaying liquor license #10113143, which 
expires on 08/31/2016. I have also found that Quick Trip is in compliance with ARS 
4-207 Restrictions on licensing premises near school or church buildings.  
 
The Apache Junction Police Department has no objections in the issuance/renewal 
of Quick Trip #435 liquor license.   

 


